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Are you kidding me? 6% of forest service land is wilderness which means 94% is open to motorized travel. And

you want to shrink the wilderness even more. Why is it necessary for snowmobiles or any other motorized travel

to go in there. Can't you leave a little 

or the wildlife and those of us who prefer a quieter form of recreation?  Not only should the wilderness

characteristics of the Great Burn be maintained but it sounds like you need to do alot better job of enforcing the

existing rules. I strongly support keeping the snomobiles out of the Great Burn and leaving the boundaries as

they are. Thank you 

                                               

 

                                                                                                               Sincerely,

                                                                                                              Michael Sullivan

 

 

 


